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Please give us some feedback on the conference.

This is a survey of people who attended the 2015 North American Data Documentation Initiative Conference.
Your participation in the survey is completely optional.

Your responses will be helpful in evaluating this year's conference and in planning future conferences.

Questions about the survey can be addressed to James Doiron at jdoiron@ualberta.ca

Thank you for attending the NADDI 2016 conference!
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